## MODEL A FORD CLUB OF AMERICA BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING SATURDAY, JULY 21, 2007 LA HABRA, CALIFORNIA

## **HIGHLIGHTS**

- Registration forms were included in the July/August Restorer and registrations are already coming in for the 50<sup>th</sup> Anniversary MAFCA National Meeting held in Ontario, CA on December 5<sup>th</sup> through 9<sup>th</sup>. The Southern California Regional Group hosts this special event.
- The Registration Form for the 2008 MARC/MAFCA National Convention in Dallas was approved and will be included in the next Early Bird newsletter scheduled for mailing on August 31<sup>st</sup>. It will also be in the Restorer magazine. It is expected that there will be in excess of 750 registrants at the convention.
- The MAFCA Board of Directors approved the MAFCA General Liability Insurance Policy Part II Section III. Dave Vestal will send out a letter to the chapters and will also have Rick Black insert the policy on the MAFCA website. Dave will also have something inserted in the September issue of the Restorer. The MAFCA office will offer suggestions to chapters on what insurance companies to contact for Special Event Insurance.
- Six candidates for the Board of Directors election for 2008-2009 were approved. They are Jack Middleton, Arlyn Bieber, Terry Heselton, Les Andrews, Richard Parrish, and Dave Jones. Ballots and membership renewals will be included in the poly bag with the next issue of The Restorer.
- Patti Reeder Christmas Cards will again be offered for sale. The new design along with last year's design will be available. There will be an ad featured in the next issue of The Restorer.
- MAFCA has a new brochure marketing MAFCA and the Model A hobby. It is a
  four-color tri-fold brochure. The will be available for car show, swap meets,
  Hershey and to chapters to encourage non-MAFCA members to join. There is
  also a one-page MAFCA advertisement that vendors will include with Model
  merchandise ordered from customers.
- There are currently 25 chapters that wish to have their websites considered for a Website Recognition Award. Chapters have until the end of September to send in their request.